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RE: COG * Myox 32 Fee #2H * 30-015-41521 * 2RP-3274
 
Lucas,
 
Unfortunately the OCD cannot accept your closure request at this time as a vertical
 delineation has not been established.  Please obtain further vertical samples with a chloride
 delineation goal of 250mg/kg.  The excavation, cap, and backfill are acceptable, and once
 the delineation is completed, this closure request can be approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 3:17 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Request for closure of MYOX 32 FEE No. 002H 2RP-3274
 
Dear Ms. Patterson.
Souder, Miller and Associates is requesting closure on behalf W&W Energy and COG for MYOX 32
 FEE No. 002H  (API- 30-015-41521) 2RP-3274.
 
If you have any question feel free to contact me my phone or email.
 
 
Lucas Middleton
Souder, Miller and Associates
Staff Scientist
575-689-5351
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